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Money Stuff:  

From 6/29/2020 – 7/26/2020 

Venmo: $157    PayPal: $4.55   Check to Bank: $80.00  TOTAL FUNDS:  $241.55 

Add extra reminder to emphasize the 7th tradition stuff 0 area under prudent reserve still.   

We will donate $241.55 to area 

 

Meeting Info:  

Birthday Meeting (no need at this point to get large meeting group on Zoom as meeting 
size has been small and we do not anticipate over 100 people) 

GSR will text reminders of the business meeting to trusted servants prior to the 
business meeting. 

Send Vote out to Trusted Servants to see if there is a better time to hold the business 
meeting for this group.  Would Mon, Thurs, or keeping it at Sun at 6pm work better?   

Area Report:  

Notes e-mailed and below are the votes for group conscience if that is needed (we were 
all a little unclear at area)  

Terminate Lease for Area Office: Unanimous vote in favor of terminating the lease.  

Vice Chair: Group vote for Hal as Vice Chair 

How to Handle Predators in the Online Meeting:  

We had some of the newer members exchange phone numbers using the chat at one of 
our meetings; and one of them is a minor.  Member P(predator) texted Member 
M(minor) offering him meth and sex.  The minor did the right thing and replied to P with 
“No I’m a minor and Do Not contact me again or I will call the police.” and let a couple of 
the trusted servants of this group know.  

We discussed the following:  

 It is in the group’s best interest to not protect the anonymity of who Member P is 
so that other secretaries can be aware and take proper precautions.  

 P has been spoken to by one of our trusted servants the same day/ or day after 
this happened and was told that his behavior was not acceptable.  We are letting 
all secretaries in the group know and if there is inappropriate behavior that as 
secretary they can remove him from the meeting. 
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 It also might be helpful for secretaries to ask members who have worked all 12 
steps or who have a year or more to identify themselves or raise their hands so 
that newer people will know who to reach out to.   

 

 

 

 

 

 


